
   Grand Island Public Schools Foundation  

Janeth Davis Memorial Fund 
Classroom Grant Program 

 
The family of Janeth Davis offers this fund to honor her memory and invest in the students of 
Grand Island Public Schools. Mrs. Davis was a middle school teacher, teaching both English and 
Spanish. She loved her students and was a fierce advocate for their education and opportunities.   
 
Eligibility and Purpose 
The Janeth Davis Memorial Fund will offer grants annually to benefit students via the GIPS 
Foundation’s Classroom Grant program. The grants will be funded using the standard procedures 
for Classroom Grants as determined by the GIPS Foundation.  
 
Preference will be given to middle school projects for these designated funds, but other projects 
may also be funded. 
 
Amount 
The cap for funds distributed will not exceed $2,000 
 
To Apply 
Complete the Classroom Grant online application form at https://gipsfoundation.org/what-we-
do/classroom-grants.html  
 
Deadline 
Classroom Grant applications are accepted on an annual basis. See application deadlines at 
https://gipsfoundation.org/what-we-do/classroom-grants.html 
 
Selection Committee 
A committee approved by the Foundation Board will select the recipients from the requests 
submitted. 
 
Administration 

1. The Grand Island Public Schools Foundation Board of Directors will administer the fund per 
the Foundation policies and guidelines.  

2. The fund will be classified as a spendable fund. 
3. Funding decisions will be approved by the Foundation Board of Directors. 
4. When program and individual grants are made, checks will be made payable to institutions, 

organizations, clinicians, tutors, etc. on behalf of benefitting Grand Island Public Schools 
students. 
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